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CTP/2020/P/VP/071 

20 November 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardian, 
 

UPDATE ON SCHOOL RENOVATION AND UPGRADING WORK 
 

We have finally come to the end of a challenging 2020, where you and your child can enjoy a 
well-deserved break during the year-end holiday.  
 
2. Our school actively seeks to improve and upgrade our existing infrastructure to provide our 
Clementians with a conducive learning environment. We are pleased to inform you of the three upgrading 
projects that the school will be embarking on during the year-end school holidays and 2021.  
 
 
Construction of Sheltered Linkway at School Gate 1  
 
3. School Gate 1, located next to Clementi Cascadia along Clementi Avenue 3, is one of the 
entrances heavily used by staff and Clementians to access the school compound. To provide our staff and 
Clementians with a better commuting experience, the school will be constructing a sheltered linkway 
connecting Gate 1 to the void deck of our new block within the school compound. Once completed, you 
will be able to pick up your children at the sheltered holding area during school dismissal.    
 
4. The upgrading project will be carried out by Logistics Construction Pte Ltd on 21 November 2020. 
The target completion date of the upgrading is mid-February 2021. During the upgrading, the school will 
take the necessary measures to ensure smooth daily operations, minimize noise and dust and ensure the 
safety and security of our school population. Please refer to Annex A for the area affected by the 
upgrading.  
 
5. Arising from this, Gate 1 will not be available during the period of upgrading. The school will be 
making adjustments to the staggered dismissal for 2021. We will be providing you with more details in 
the 2021 Start of Year Notification. The vehicular movement for parents to drop-off your child / children 
in the morning will not be affected by the construction.  
 
 
General Repair and Redecoration (GR&R) 
 
6. Our school has commenced our GR&R in end 2019. Repainting of the school interiors was 
completed in December 2019. However, due to Covid-19, the GR&R was temporarily suspended. We are 
pleased to share that the school will recommence the GR&R and targets to complete the painting of the 
school façade during the year-end school holidays.  
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Renovation of Toilets in School Canteen 
 
7. The boys and girls toilets behind the school canteen are heavily used by Clementians and are in 
need of an upgrading. We are pleased to inform you that the school has scheduled to renovate these two 
toilets in June 2021. More details will be provided nearer to the date.   
 
8. Please do email our school at admin_clementi_ps@moe.edu.sg  if you need any clarification on 
the upgrading works. 
 
Thank you and keep safe!  #SGUnited 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Mr Chia See Chew Albert 
Principal 
  

mailto:admin_clementi_ps@moe.edu.sg
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ANNEX A 
 
 
 

 

 


